
 

 

 

 

 
 
1300apprentice are collaborating with 
ANZ and schools to employ current 
year 10 Aboriginal or Torres Strait 
Islander students into school-based 
traineeship opportunities for 2025-2026. 
ANZ’s Aboriginal or Torres Strait Islander school 
based traineeships are a great way to receive 
an income, learn new skills and open doors to 
career opportunities. 

While completing year 11 & 12 studies school-
based trainees work one day a week at an ANZ 
branch and complete a national qualification in 
either Certificate II in Workplace Skills, or 
Certificate III in Business. 

School based traineeships will commence in 
December school holidays OR January 2025. All 
applicants must identify as Aboriginal or Torres 
Strait Islander and be in year 10 at the time they 
apply. 

ANZ & 1300apprentice are committed to 
providing employment opportunities to 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people. 

Benefits of a traineeship: 
• You’ll be supported by a dedicated ANZ 

team, 1300apprentice, and aboriginal 
mentors 

• You’ll develop excellent customer service 
and teamwork skills 

• After completing your traineeship there 
could be a world of opportunities to  
explore at ANZ and beyond 

• Earn income and achieve a fee free 
qualification, while you gain valuable  
on-the-job experience 

Interested in applying? 
To apply for an ANZ Aboriginal or Torres Strait 
islander school based traineeship please email 
c.smith@1300apprentice.com.au with your 
expression of interest.  
Applications are open NOW and close on 
30 November 2024. 

Learn more: www.1300apprentice.com.au
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